
NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

VILLAGE OF ORTONVILLE 
 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with PA 100 of 2006 a Public Hearing will be 

held by the Village of Ortonville Zoning Board of Appeals regarding an appeal request 

submitted by Kenneth & Nicole Quisenberry, 58 Church Street, Ortonville MI 48462.  

The Quisenberry’s have requested a variance to demolish an outbuilding barn and 

reconstruct a new barn of the same dimensions in the same location.  Public comment 

will be accepted at the Village Office located at 476 Mill Street, Ortonville, MI,   

weekdays from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., or at the Public Hearing. 

 

Date:  Monday, January 12
th

, 2009 

Time:  7:00 p.m. 

Place:  Brandon Township Offices, 395 Mill Street, Ortonville, Michigan 

 

Julie Alexander, Village Clerk 

 

Published in the Citizen- 

December 20, 2008  


